M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 12, 2020
RE:
Revised Bidding Documents and Revised BG-3 for Roofing
2020, BG #19-318


Attached are the revised Bidding Documents and revised BG-3 for the above project.  This revision is due to removing the
cost estimate for the work at Central Office (Roof & Roof
Screens from previous BG #19-142) and including two areas
at Conner Middle School per the request of KDE.

Bidding Documents will be hand delivered to the Board
Meeting.

I recommend the board approve the revised Bidding Documents 
and Revised BG-3 , as presented.
